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Book suggestion for March

BEIDGE-BUILDING STORIES TO HELP
AEACH YQUR COMHURITY

iy THE'CH \Dlﬁ‘_, i
IRRESISTIBLE INFLUENCE

i

pray, invest. invite, repeal.

As was mentioned on February 20, Easter is only eight weeks away. Hard to believe! With that fact in mind, we need to
turn our attention in that direction.

Our focus, especially at this time of year, is that Jesus died for the sins of humanity—the problem we all have—and
provided the solution through salvation—the greatest gift we could receive. Those of us who are Jesus followers have
understood this wonderful news—the gospel—the Good News—and accepted this free gift of salvation through Jesus.
His death, burial and resurrection are to be celebrated and embraced with great joy and gratefulness. Now our task is
to share that truth with others who need the same solution and gift that will restore them to God.

This is where “Everyone Has One” comes in. Each and every one of us knows at least ONE person who is far from
God. What will we do? Our desire for this Easter season is that we all would find our ONE—then pray for that individu-
al, invest some time into their life, and then invite them to church—hopefully for Easter Sunday.

This week be praying for your ONE—then grab a card from the table and add it to the back. Then start obeying God as
He gives you opportunities to invest and ultimately invite the to church.

Praying we all willingly PRAY. INVEST. INVITE. REPEAT. May God be exalted and glorified in the months ahead.

Pastor Scott
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—We are glad you are here—

COME JOIN US!

Each Sunday we have an
opportunity to stay con-
nected in worship by at-
tending our Sunday ser-
vice to enjoy to a shared
message and study

I encourage you, if you
are able, to join us in our
sanctuary on Sunday
mornings at 9:45 am and
also join us at 11:15 am
for our in-person Sunday

School. We are also live
streaming on YouTube.
Check our website at
www.ambccandor.com
for more details.

through scripture. We
are currently studying
the book of Ephesians.

Join us as we continue to
enjoy our worship and
messages with Pastor
Scott Burtis.

Please be sure to contact
us if you need anything!

Our highlighted missionaries for the month of March is Bryan Schoeffler of Chris-
tian Camping Services.

Bryan Schoeffler of “Christian Camping Services” located in Bath, New York, writes, “I thank God for every chance He
provides for me to serve a church.” Bryan continues to provide activities and events for church teen programs and
Sunday morning service pulpit supply when a pastor is away or when they are between pastors. He is thankful that in
the month of February he was able to do some of each.

Bryan especially appreciates prayer for his upcoming events. His winter retreat season is very full with some churches
returning after a winder off due to COVID related issues. May is full and June is filling quickly. Pray for these events
and for spiritual openness and participant’s growth as a result of the messages, safety, and protection from sickness,
and weather-related issues. Also pray for Bryan that he would have continued health and energy as he plans for and
leads each event.

Thanking God that He continues to use His body of believers to supply the financial needs of his ministry. Bryan is
looking forward to sending news of many blessings to share with us in his next newsletter,

For more information about this ministry, you can visit www.christiancampingservices.com or follow updates from
Christian Camping Services on Facebook at wwiw.facebook.com/christiancampingservices.

Sue English, Missions Secretary
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Announcements and articles for this newsletter should be received by Tammy Podufalski by the 23rd of the month prior to
publication. You can send your information to Tammy by email at ambesecretary@hotmail.com, text at 607-280-4039 or by
placing your announcement in the Secretary box in the hallway near the offices.

LT e e RS
WAYS TO GIVE YOUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS:
In person—drop your check, cash or pew envelope in one of the boxes located in the Fellowship Hall or front of the church.
Online—www.ambceandor.com/give
Text—text your amount to 607-333-7858
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Mark your Calendar )
March 1 5:15 pm Souper Supper \éfer
carching for

March 5 7:30am Men’s Breakfast at Bostwick’s

March 13 Daylight Saving Time Begins

April 2 7:30ag111 Men'’s gBreakfast it Bostwick’s VO]' I I lteers

April 10 Palm Sunday

Aprilis 6:00pm Good Friday Service . ;

April 17 7:30am Easter Sunrise Service We are searching for volunteers to serve in
8:15am Breakfast our children’s programs (nursery and Jour-
9:30am Worship Service ney Kids) as well as a Sunday School Super-

intendent, ushers and greeters. See Pastor

Scott if you can help!
Flyers are available in the Fellowship Hall for the NYS i

Christian Women’s Conference which will be held this
year at Camp of the Woods from May 13-15, 2022.

This year’s guest speaker will be Adrianne Sirois.

Small toys are needed for Operation Christmas
Child—Boys and Girls—ages 2-4, 5-9 and 10-14

Join us for our Men’s Breakfast at Bostwick’s on
Saturday, March 5 at 7:30 am.

Can we pray for you? Go to our website
and click on I NEED PRAYER.

Daily Bible Reading Plans:

For online reading and videos: ; o L
If you are interested in joining a group of us

wwi.branchtogether.org who will be praying for online prayer re-
wwiw.backtothebible.org quests that come in through our website,
www.blueletterbible.org please contact Tammy Podufalski and she
wwiv.biblegateway.com can add you to the email list.




